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May 9, 2002 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Equipment Approval Services 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 

SUBJECT: Relm Communications Corp. 
  FCC ID: ARURPU416A 
  Request for Technical Information 

 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Submitted on behalf of Relm Communications Corp. is our response to the SAR question referenced in your 
request for additional information for the subject application. 
 
1. The target values at 450MHz in IEEE Std. P1528 for validation dipoles were derived through numerical 
means only.  Our target values were obtained through experimental methods.  Our results were brought to the 
attention of the IEEE standards committee.  To date there still is no official response from the committee with 
regards to the accuracy of the published target values.  The purpose of the system validation is to insure no 
deviations occur from the initial calibrated values of the system.   
 
If you have any further questions regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Shawn McMillen 
General Manager 
Celltech Research Inc. 
Testing & Engineering Lab 

 
cc:  Relm Communications Corp. 
       ACS Inc. 


